
ESNZ Endurance Junior/Young Rider Camp
Chattertons Rd, Canterbury

Young riders North and South are warmly invited to attend the 
2024 ESNZ Endurance Junior camp. Being held in summer for 

the first time, we’d love to welcome all juniors to a weekend of 
riding, learning, training, camaraderie, camping and good fun.

If you’re interested in coming, please 
contact:
Jorja James (jemjames2012@gmail.com) 
or Jane Ferguson 
(janefergusonnz46@gmail.com).
We’d love to see our northern riders 
joining us in the south and making inter-
island connections, and we’ll do all we 
can to assist with horses and airport 
pick-up. 

Thanks to ESNZ Endurance for your 
support.
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